
Pray for parents who 
strive to raise glob-
ally-minded, giving 
children. Pray that 
God will give them 
wisdom, discernment 
and patience.

Pray that God will 
provide mental health 
support and medical 
care to the mothers of 
Noelia and Bianca in 
Bolivia.

Pray for families who 
have been impacted 
by fighting along the 
Thailand border with 
Myanmar. Pray that 
peace will come to 
this region soon.

Pray that baby Bousra 
in Burkina Faso will 
grow healthy and 
strong. Thank God 
for the food support 
the family is receiving 
from the center.

Pray for families im-
pacted by heavy rains 
in Colombia that 
have caused rivers to 
overflow. Pray that 
they will stay safe.

Pray for healing for 
Josseline’s grand-
mother and father in 
Guatemala as they 
recover from medical 
conditions.

Pray for a local church 
partner in Indonesia 
whose building was 
damaged by fire.

Pray for provision and 
encouragement for 
Eloyze, André, Maria 
and their families 
who lost homes and 
belongings in floods.

Pray for several 
children in Ethiopia 
who have cardiac 
disorders. Pray for 
the doctors who are 
treating them.

Pray for Jadeny in the 
Dominican Republic 
as she prepares to 
take school exams. 
Pray that God will 
give her wisdom and 
peace.

Pray that the children 
and youths of Kenya 
will be reminded that 
God loves and cares 
about them and their 
futures.

Pray for healing for 
3-year-old Deyver in 
Peru who is recover-
ing from a broken leg.

Pray for families 
who lost homes and 
household items due 
to torrential rains, 
flooding and land-
slides in El Salvador. 
Give thanks that 
everyone is safe.

Pray for wisdom for 
doctors in Ghana 
as they prepare to 
operate on Emman-
uel’s spine. Pray for a 
quick and complete 
recovery.
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Pray for healing for 
Yesi in Honduras as 
she battles leukemia.
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As countries around 
the world struggle 
with high food prices, 
pray for low-income 
families who are 
most at risk of going 
hungry.

Pray for comfort, 
peace and strength 
for Johansell in Nica-
ragua as he grieves his 
parents’ separation.

Pray for families 
impacted by flood 
waters in Indonesia. 
Give thanks that the 
local church provided 
meals and food items.
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Pray for wisdom for 
doctors in Rwanda 
as they try to regulate 
7-year-old Prince’s 
seizures. Pray peace 
for Prince and his 
family.

Pray that God will 
provide for triplet 
babies in Sri Lan-
ka — Kiruba, Kirija 
and Kirista — whose 
mother recently 
passed away.

Pray for Geovany 
and Gabriela’s father, 
who is in prison in El 
Salvador. Pray that 
he will stay healthy 
and safe.

19 20 21 

Pray for the people of 
Bangladesh who were 
impacted by a recent 
flash flood. Give 
thanks for the food 
relief provided by the 
local church.
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Pray for the people 
of Sri Lanka as they 
are dealing with high 
inflation rates.

Pray for comfort and 
peace for Tirtho and 
his family in Bangla-
desh as he prepares 
to have a heart oper-
ation.

23 24 25 

Pray for families 
impacted by flooding 
from Tropical Storm 
Bonnie in Nicaragua. 
Pray that they will 
receive the support 
they need.

Pray for countries 
most at risk of food 
insecurity, including 
Togo, Sri Lanka, Gha-
na and Uganda.

Pray for strength and 
encouragement for a 
young girl in Colom-
bia as she receives 
dialysis for kidney 
disease.
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Pray for Cinthia in 
Ecuador as she heals 
emotionally, physical-
ly and mentally from 
abuse. Pray that God 
will comfort her.
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Pray for Sarah in Tan-
zania as she prepares 
for surgery to correct 
her leg deformity.

Pray for families 
impacted by 
flooding in Ghana.
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Pray that Cristina’s 
father in Mexico will 
be the parent that she 
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Childlike faith is worth celebrating

and encouraging. It’s a faith
worth replicating.

-- A mom just doing her best
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